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Question: BET 293 
 
Topic:   Australian Consumer Law consultation 
 
Hansard Page:  Written 
 
Senator Eggleston asked:   
 
Given the recent handing down of the report into the Trade Practices Amendment 
(Australian Consumer Law) Bill (No. 2), does the ACCC believe that there was 
sufficient consultation on this bill? Does it feel that there has been enough 
consultation on its Bills over the last 12 months? 
 
Answer: 
Treasury consulted regularly with the ACCC on the two bills associated with the 
Australian Consumer Law.  


